## TOWN OF DAYTON, INDIANA



## TOWN COUNCIL BUDGET WORK SESSION

**SETTLED:** 

INCORPORATED:

## Minutes of September 1, 2021

These minutes are not intended to be a verbatim transcript.

## **TOWN COUNCIL:**

**CLERK-TREASURER:** 

Jen Manago, Town Board President
Stan Kyger, Town Board Vice President
Ron Koehler, Utility President
Ashley Stevenson, Council Member

Ashley Stevenson, Ron Koehler, Carla Snodgrass, Jen Manago and Stan Kyger were present. Clerk-Treasurer, Michelle Frewerd, Mark Harlow, Marshal Scott Taylor and Janet Alexander were also present on the phone.

Jen Manago called the meeting to order.

Carla Snodgrass, Utility Vice President

Janet Alexander spoke about the proposed 2022 Budget going over the budget forms and answering any questions from the Town Council.

Janet went through the different appropriation lines to discuss the current years spending and how that affects 2022 budget for each of those line items.

Jen stated that she would like everyone to take time to go over each appropriation line privately instead of going through each line during the work session.

Jen Manago adjourned the meeting.

Attest:

Michelle Frewerd Clerk-Treasurer